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CUNA Email Fraud Alert

The Credit Union National Association (CUNA) or Fairmont FCU will never ask for your credit union username,
password, or PIN number via email. There is currently a fraudulent email circulating that appears to be from
CUNA asking for such information and directing the recipient to a fake web site.

If you encounter an email requesting your username, password, or PIN number please take these
precautions:

« Do not provide any information.
« Do not click on the fake web page.
+ Delete the message.



